

My dear - To D. S. h. Das Gupta A.O.

D. Das Gupta.

You informed me recently that, owing to technical difficulties you had given up the idea of going to Oxford this year. According to the letter below the matter is still under consideration.

If you still desire to go, and also wish to proceed from Oxford to America to change places for a time with D. Schaub, can you let me have as soon as possible an estimate of cost?

This will include presumably:

(1) First class passage from England Oxford to Chicago.

(2) Deputation allowance? for 8 months. I suppose this will be on full pay. Is 8 months a convenient period? It will take you to the end of May. Do you know anything about the approximate dates of college terms or sessions in America?

(3) First class passage from Chicago to Calcutta.

Mr. Wolfenden is very anxious to get an answer
without delay, so if there is anything that
requires discussion perhaps you would kindly
come over to office with the papers tomorrow?

J. A. W.
14/5